

Newsletter

3rd May 2024



Welcome

The NHS has a useful page that helps parents and schools decide whether a child is well enough to attend school -Is my child too ill for school?

Diary Dates



May

Bank Holiday - school not open Mon 6th

Yr 3 Cadbury's Trip Wed 8th Fri 10th PTA Bottle Donation Day Pre-School Open Afternoon Mon 13th

3-4pm

Thurs 23rd Open Afternoon 3.15-4pm

Mon 27th - Fri 31st HALF TERM

June

Mon 3rd **INSET DAY**

Fri 7th Pre-School & FS trip to

Woburn

Mon 10th - Fri 14th Yr 6 Residential

Wed 26th Sports Day

Fri 28th PTA Summer Fete

> Mrs McMurray, Mr Emery & The Jeavons Wood Team

Request from Office

Please can you ensure that your child has everything they may need for the school day in the morning, for example water bottles, rain coats (given our changeable weather!), forest clothes etc. It is very disruptive to lessons when these are dropped off during the day. Thank you.

Sports Day

Sports Day is Wednesday 26th June. Parents are invited to come and watch. KS1 will be in the morning, KS2 will be in the afternoon starting at 12.45pm.

Netball

On Monday Year 6 took part in a Netball competition at Impington Village College. This was the A Team's final and they were competing against other schools across South Cambridgeshire. They did incredibly well and it was a joy to see them enjoying playing netball so much.



Summer Fete



The PTA Summer Fete will be held on Friday 28th June from 3.15pm -5.30pm.

If you would like to be involved in the fete please contact the PTA on jeavonswoodpta@gmail.com

Bottle Donation Day



On Friday 10th May it is PTA Bottle Donation Day. The Bottle Hoopla is one of our most popular stalls at the Summer Fete and we really appreciate bottle donations of any size or shape, (alcoholic or not) for this stall. Please bring to the classroom at drop off.

Year 5 Trip to Cambridge



Year 5 had a great day in Cambridge visiting the chapel, city sites and having a chauffeured punt down the river to discover more about our local history.

We were so proud of the children, and so incredibly lucky with the weather. We even found a giraffe or two!!

Safeguarding



will be posting regular safeguarding information here.

We have been awarded the Pastoral Support and Supportive Governors & Parents strands of the Rainbow Flag Award this week! Thank you all for your ongoing support and work!

If you would like further support please contact Mrs. Hubbard.

Pre-School Open Afternoon



Pre-school open afternoon prospective parents, Monday 13th May 3-4pm . Sign up by emailing the school office.

Tennis

Some children from Year 4 had a fantastic opportunity to attend a Tennis Festival run by School Games. The children were able to take part in various tennis activities They had lots of fun and all tried their best, and were praised for their manners and behaviour!

